BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING APRIL 13, 2018

The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in regular session on Tuesday, April 13, 2018 at Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall.

Board of Trustees, Chair Michael Esber, Vice-Chair John Witthuhn, Trustee Christina Kusnerak, Chief Anthony Strazzo and Lt. Perlatti and one resident in attendance.

Esber called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM and noted the meeting was properly advertised.

The purpose for this meeting is to review the department's prior year expenditure's as well as the future needs, aspirations and projected cost through 2024. The current operating levy for the Brunswick Hills Township Fire Department will expire in 2019.

Strazzo is authorized to obtain estimates from the auditor's office for a renewal of their current 4.0 mill levy with an increase in mileage of .75 - 1.0 - 1.5 - 2.0.

ADJOURN:

Witthuhn moved to adjourn at 11:38 AM. Esbe	er seconded. All voted yes. Motion carried.
Michael Esber, Chair Trustee	Katherine Esber, Fiscal Officer
John Witthuhn, Vice-Chair Trustee	Christina Kusnerak, Trustee